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KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASHES

RECIPROCAL ARRANGEMENT

With the government restrictions that no travel is
allowed into or out of a Tier 4 area and in order to allow
our members in the Tier 3 area to play golf, the club
Management has negotiated temporary reciprocal
arrangements with Ashley Wood, Ferndown and
Wareham golf clubs.

The arrangement will commence on Monday 11 January
2021, with members being allowed to book 5 days in
advance.

There is a limited number of bookings each day (Monday
to Sunday) and will be allocated on a "first come first
serve basis".

Please note that the above arrangement is only for
our members residing in a Tier 3 area.

Contact details are:

Ashley Wood - 01258 452253 (option 4)

Ferndown - 01202 653951

Wareham - 01929 554147 - commence from 4 January
2021

The next batch of tee bookings will be released on
Sunday 3 January 2021 at 18:00.

COURSE MANAGEMENT

It has been brought to the attention of the Club
Management;

* that some members are playing off the main tees.
Members must play off the winter tees in general play.
Please assist in protecting our course.

* pace of play, members are reminded that it is a group’s
responsibility to keep up with the group in front. If they
lose a clear hole and delay the group behind, they
should invite the group behind to play through,
irrespective of the number of players in that group.
Where a group has not lost a clear hole, but it is
apparent that the group behind can play faster, they
should also invite the faster moving group to overtake
them.
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